
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
     

Community Alert 

 
Robberies 

14th District (Shakespeare) 

 
About the Crime: 
This alert gives notice to the residents of the 14

th
 District (Shakespeare) of recent armed robberies 

that have occurred. In these incidents, victims are approached by offender(s) who implied or 
displayed a weapon and proceeded to take their property. 
 
Incident times and locations: 

• 3000 block of W. Schubert on March 14, 2015 at 10:30 p.m. 

• 3000 block of W. Schubert on March 22, 2015 at 12:25 a.m. 

• 2900 block of W. Schubert on March 22, 2015 at 12:42 a.m. 
 
Offender's Description 
The offenders are described as male blacks, 18-30yrs of age; 5'10-6'01; 150-180lbs; in one of the 
incidents the offender(s) are wearing a black or blue hooded sweatshirt with pink lettering, blue jeans;  
beige construction boots, earrings on both ears.  

 

 
 
What you can do: 

• Always be aware of your surroundings. 
• Pay special attention to suspicious people loitering in the area and report them to the police. 

• If confronted by an offender, remain calm and comply. 

• Remember any unique descriptive characteristics of offenders (Scars, limp, acne, teeth etc.) 

• Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of the offender(s) including any vehicle 
description and license plate information and direction of flight. 

 
If you have any information Contact the Bureau of Detectives – Area North 

(312) 744-8263 
HY184879, HY193786, HY193796 

P15-N-079(CA) 
           March 24, 2015 


